Seattle ©
Cancer Care
Alliance

October 29, 2018

RECEIVE]

Nancy Tyson, Executive Director
Health Facilities and Certificate of Need
Department of Health

111 Israel Rd. S.E.

Tumwater, WA 98501 CERTIFICATE OF NEED PROGRAM
DEFARTMENT OF HEALTH

Dear Ms. Tyson:

Seattle Cancer Care Alliance (SCCA) hereby submits this letter of intent to add eight (8)
beds to its licensed bed capacity. The following information is to comply with the
requirements of WAC 246-310-080(1):

A. Description of the Services Proposed. SCCA operates a 20 bed “hospital
within a hospital” at the University of Washington Medical Center. SCCA is

licensed under RCW 70.41. The eight bed expansion will assure that SCCA is able
to maintain its patient care services and continue to operate in full compliance
with applicable conditions of participation.

B. Estimated Cost of the Proposed Acquisition. The capital expenditure is
estimated to be $50,000.

C. Description of Service Area. SCCA is located in the North King Hospital
Planning Area. Less than 6% of our patients reside in North King, another 72%
reside in one of Washington’s 39 Washington Counties, making the entirety of
State the Service Area for purposes of this letter of Intent.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (206) 606-1051 or by email at
hubbard@seattlecca.org.

Sincerely,

ot Lt

Norman E. Hubbard,
Executive Vice President

824 Eastlake Ave. E.
PO. Box 19023

Seattle, WA 98109-1023




